
Urgent action to address invasive odour in Collin 
 
“Council notes with alarm the invasive odour which has pervaded in the Collin area of West 
Belfast for several years. 
 
This has caused extreme concern amongst residents, who have been expected to simply put 
up with this odour, with little or no action from the DAERA minister to address the issue. 
 
The odour has been traced to the Mullaghglass landfill site in Collin. Immediate action must 
be taken to ensure this odour does not persist, and a comprehensive study should be carried 
out by DAERA to ensure the air quality in Collin is of a safe standard. 
 
Council resolves to write to DAERA minister Edwin Poots to this end, urging him to assess 
and allay any concerns about air quality residents have because of this odour, and to take 
immediate action to eradicate this invasive smell coming from the Mullaghglass site. 
 
 
Proposer: Councillor Michael Collins 
 
Seconder: Councillor Matt Collins 
 

(To be referred without discussion to the People and Communities Committee) ) 

 


